Golden, Marlene
%

From: Ardizzone, Irene <Irene.Ardizzone@doe.nj.gov>

Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 9:01 AM

To: Luppino, Joseph

Cc: DePutron, Robert; Golden, Marlene; Calabrese, Julianne; Senande, William
Subject: Change in Custodial Petty Cash Account

Good Morning Mr. Luppino,

Our office has a change in our Petty Cash Custodian from Norah Peck to William Senande. Mr. Senande is our
Bergen Executive County Business Official. Please let me know what you might need for this change. Thank
you.

Jnene udizzone

Administrative Assistant to the

Interim Executive County Superintendent of Schools
Bergen County Office, NJDOE

One Bergen County Plaza, Suite 350

Hackensack, NJ 07601

Phone: 201-336-6882

irene.ardizzone@doe.nj.gov

This e-mail message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain certain confidential and privileged information. Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by e~-mail
and destroy all copies of the original message.
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CONFIDENTTALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication from the New Jersey
Department of Education is privileged and confidential and is intended for the sole use of the persons or entities
who are the addressees. If you are not an intended recipient of this email, the dissemination, distribution,
copying or use of the information it contains is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in
error, please immediately contact the New Jersey Department of Education at (609) 376-3500 to arrange for the
return of this information.




